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15th September 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We cordially invite you to our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 26th September 2025, 
between 10am and 11.15am.  Students will be supporting and serving refreshments on this 
date and all donations will go towards Macmillan Cancer Support.  
 
Please contact the main office on 0191 4954700 or email  
Furrowfieldschool@gateshead.gov.uk if you would like to attend, just for numbers.  
 
We look forward to seeing as many parents/carers as possible. 
 
Please let us know by Monday 22nd September 2025 by 12 noon for catering purposes. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 
Heather Scott  
Head Teacher 
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